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From Frank Dillman, 2273 C. R. 54 W., Notasulga, AL 36866, frank@frankdillman.com  

 

Representative Warren, 

Please support Macon County Commission’s resolution granting the residents of OUR county to vote on 
the county’s request for an added 4 cent Fuel tax and the new Ambulance Tax. I also thank you for this 
town hall meeting.  Furthermore, my genuine thanks to you and your husband for your presence and 
contributions to the District 4 tax public hearing earlier this month.   

I encourage you to follow through on your intentions of gaming, on-line gambling, and lottery to fund 
maintenance and repair of our Roads and Bridges instead of the state’s appetite of 12 cents per gallon.  
Combined with the potential additional 4 cents per gallon of fuel in OUR county, citizens could have an 

increase of an artificial 16 cents  per gallon of fuel OR 8 times as we are paying now in Macon 

County.   This enormous increase will have a devastating impact on everyone who drives to work, 
shopping, recreation, dining out, and everybody else who requires fuel to get somewhere.    

I live in the county, yet within Notasulga’s fire/police jurisdiction.  I request you to support SB23 and 
hopefully its House companion bill.  According to sponsor Senator Chris Elliot, merely three states 
authorize a police jurisdiction beyond their corporate limits and his bill would return police jurisdictions 
to within the city limits.  Regulation without Representation.    

 

townhall@alabamahousedems.com 
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